2021 SB399

Please vote NO on bill SB399
I'd like to encourage you to vote NO on SB399

This bill is proposing that refusal to obey an officer’s lawful order will not be a crime unless its to keep distance while an officer is
doing their duties?

| feel its important to respect and comply with an officer’s lawful duties. If this boundary is blurred, then most other boundaries will be
blurred as well pertaining to abiding the law and respecting law officers.

If we continue to disrespect and chip away at our law enforcement efforts, people will cease to find the important role of our law
officers and | fear Oregon as a whole will suffer.



